Title One Complaint Procedure 
Any parent who is not satisfied with services their child is receiving through Title One at Johnsonville Elementary School is encouraged to first contact the school principal Lacinda Burrows at 843-386-2955 to resolve the issue. If the issue is not resolved within 48 hours or the parent has not been contacted then you are encouraged to contact the Title One Director, Brian Goins at 843-386-2358. Students who have questions concerning services through Title One are also encouraged to contact the principal, Lacinda Burrows. 
If the complaint is not resolved at this level then you have the right to submit your complaint to the state Title One Director, Jewell Stanley at 803-734-8131. 
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